
Sewer and Water Committee Meeting 

09/12/2012 

 
Where:  City Center Office’s                                   When:  1:00 P.M. 
 
Who Present:  Mark Zenner, Eic Waara, Scott McGinnis & Bruce Petersen 
 
Discussion Points: 

 

>>  Directional drilling by L&H under Canal Road � (4) 6” dia. pipes; (1) for the City 
and (3) for the Township will commence sometime around October first. The drilling will 
occur from the park side and if successful the cleanout will be on that side of Canal Road. 
 
>>The existing Naumkeg Shores sewer agreement with the City will stay the same – just 
add on the Canal Road residents if the lines are successfully drilled and hooked up. 
Mechlin could oversee the contract modifications, if needed. The Township presently 
supplies water to the six Canal Road residents.  
 
>> Eric has set up $4,000.00 mobilization reimbursement plus a per ft. reimbursement for 
each successful line that is run in. 
 
Maggie’s Message – Place of Business 

 
>> Maggie’s place of business was discussed next. The City will put their water meters 
in, one for garden usage and one for the potable business usage. She will be charged city 
rates. Presently, the City charges $3.34 per 100 cu. ft. of water and $6.54 per 100 cu. ft. 
for sewage treatment.  
 
>> The City will meter her water consumption and charge their rates.  They will then in 
turn subtract those billed cu. ft. from the Calverly Flo-Dar meter.  Those modified flows 
will then be the ones that the Township is charged for the Dakota heights area.  
 
>> The Township and the City of Houghton have to make these adjustments because the 
City of Houghton water is more expensive plus she is in the 425 designated area.  
 
>> The billing will be adjusted back to the December cycle – She has be double billed 
and Janie and Cleo will work this out for the refund.  
 
Adjourned at 2:00 PM.   
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
 
Bruce Petersen 
Township Supervisor 


